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Dear Supervisors,

I have known Dr. Jeff Miller since I was in training at the VCMC Family Medicine Residency
Program 13 years ago. He was our clinical preceptor who was always kind and helpful. He
continues to be a well-respected primary care physician at Las Posas Clinic in Camarillo. Our
colleagues have nothing but good things to say about him: hard working, caring, humble, and
pleasant to work with. We are delighted for his continued employment under the current
UAPD Memorandum of Agreement. Please approve this consent agenda item as
recommended. Thank you.

Samuel Phang, MD
Union of American Physicians & Dentists

My statement as a private citizen does not necessarily reflect the view of the HCA
or the County of Ventura Government.
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